
Dear Parents/Carers          

        

31st December 2018 – Monthly Update 

Happy New Year to you all! 

December has been a busy month for activities, community outings and visits. Enjoyed this month 

have been: 

Pub Lunches 

Birthday celebrations  

Rock and Roll Puppets 

Ray Mytton Music Weekly 

Ice skating at Webb’s 

West Midlands Safari Park 

Worcester Cathedral Christmas tree festival 

Rebound 

Cinema 

Hydrotherapy 

Christmas Fayre 

Cosy Christmas Eve  

St Georges Catholic School came in to sing Christmas Carols 

Christmas lunch in the Church Hall 

 

The Christmas fayre was a huge success and everyone enjoyed the day. Thank you to all of you who 

came along, donated or got involved, we raised £212.30 for the centre. 

 

Another Thank you to all who attended and or donated to the Macmillan coffee morning we raised 

£52.65 for another fabulous charity. 

 

8 Pupils along with staff from Chadsgrove School joined us for the coffee morning. This gave them 

the opportunity to have a taster session at the centre and meet former classmates, they also got 

involved with the cookie mix in a jar activity which was a great success and enjoyed by all who took 

part.  

 

Staff: 

Matt Low Support worker has left us this month, we are recruiting for additional support workers for 

the centre. 

 

 

The time of year has arrived again when there are all sorts of bugs and viruses doing the rounds. 

Where possible we would ask that you refrain from sending your son or daughter to the centre to 

prevent the germs being passed around. We are taking the necessary steps with infection control 

and staff are wearing face masks when appropriate to combat the spread of germs. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Reminders: 

 

 

 

The next Parents Forum will be on the 7th February 2019 at 10.30am all welcome. 

 

 

If you have any ideas, suggestions or feedback you wish to share with us please contact the centre 

by telephone, email, or in person. 

 

 

 
 

  
 

Best wishes from all the Team at the Myriad Centre. 01905 729190 

Contact Details:   

Richard Whateley – CEO – rw@myriadcentre.co.uk 

Debra Smith – Operations Manager – dmcdonald@myriadcentre.co.uk 
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